
WAAL General meeting 04/14/22 
 

• President, Andi Wolfe’s announcements: 
An artist is needed to show work at the Sunny Street Café. The café can accommodate 
about 8 medium size works. Use artview2022 link on the WAAL website to register. 
Under membership, click on Venue Booking. Enter password: artinview. You will see a 
list of open venues that you can sign up to enter work. 

• A virtual summer show is being planned so look for announcements on our website 
regarding entry date and fees. 

•  
• Treasurer, Beth Veldey’s report: 

 WAAL has a balance of $8,646.28 in the checking account to date.  
The Worthington Area Arts Council has given the Worthington Area Art League a $1,600 
grant toward operating expenses and community engagement. The art league will 
award a scholarship to one outstanding senior art student from each Worthington area 
high school.  
 

• Our speaker for the evening is Rod Hayslip.  He graduated from The Ohio State 
University with a degree in Art Education. He is a member of the Worthington Area Art 
League and the Central Ohio Plein Air painters group. 


